
 

  On Monday May 27, 2024 at 11:00 AM,  
  LaGrange Town Supervisor Alan Bell, 
  along with the LaGrange Town Board, will  
  conduct a Memorial Day Observance at the 

War Memorial site located at Town Hall 120 Stringham 
Road. 
Boy Scout Troop 3082 will conduct a formal salute to our 
service men and women who have given so much to  
ensure our freedom.  
Supervisor Bell invites residents of LaGrange and the 
surrounding towns to attend and take the time to  
remember the sacrifices made by the members of our  
military. “Pausing each year to thank and remember those 
who fought for our freedom is our duty.” 

We cordially invite you  
to attend our  

2024 Memorial Day Ceremony 

On Monday May 27, 2024 at 11:00 AM  


